
Residential customers coming from Falmouth, Mashpee and Sandwich are 

welcome to our facility, however access will be limited depending on the type of 

materials you are bringing.  We ask that you follow the guidance below as the 

residential recycling center is primarily for Bourne residents and property owners 

with stickers and is not equipped to transact business in the same manner as our 

scale. 

  

All out of town residents will be treated as paying customers that must use our 

scale, which is closed at noon on Saturdays and all day Sunday, to weigh in and 

weigh out and pay the appropriate charges.  Access for those with household 

trash shall be limited to the daily hours for Bourne residents, 7:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Wed. through Monday; but only until noon on Saturdays and not at all on 

Sundays (Tuesdays will be available after Memorial Day until Labor Day).  If a 

customer has construction and demolition debris, ISWM can accept those items 

over the scale until 4 PM during the weekdays and until noon on Saturdays for 

access to the transfer station area.  Please note that small car traffic is not 

allowed in the landfill so they must use the recycling center.  We appreciate your 

cooperation. 


